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Agenda of the Occidental Community Center Advisory Council December Meeting 6:30 PM,  
December 1, 2016, Occidental Community Center, 3920 Bohemian Highway, Occidental, CA.

Call Meeting to Order 

Changes/Additions to Agenda 

Correspondence

Subcommittee Reports 

Funding/Grant Writing: Marcia Kay, Jane Reid
MOU approved, Account established with Parks Foundation
Checking account set up with SF Fire Credit Union by Steve Kay

Programming/Membership Drive: Jeremy Hodgdon:                                             
adult education program funding 
ping pong re-start 
status of children’s after school and senior services programs
outreach to Family and Children's Services re: senior services in Occidental

Government Relations:  Steve Kay.   
None 
                                                                 
Facilities:  John Greaves
None



Draft Minutes for Meeting
November 18, 2016

In attendance:  Steven Kay, Diane Masura, Heidi McNeal, John Greaves, Marcia Kay, 
Elizabeth Long.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. Minutes for 10/6/16 were 
unanimously approved. 

Correspondence was reviewed and summarized by the secretary covering many 
topics .  Of particular importance was correspondence pertaining to clarification 
needed to the public that OCCAC does not control programming at the Community 
Center.  All questions should be directed to Jeremy Hodgdon Senior Program 
Manager, Sonoma Family YMCA,  jhodgdon@scfymca.org who makes these 
determinations. 

  Funding/Grant Writing:
     Steve passed out copies of a Draft Memorandum of Understanding between 
     OCCAC and Sonoma County Parks Foundation regarding their offer to serve as
     our 501C3 to accept donations made for a new gymnasium floor.  The draft  was 
     unanimously accepted.  Steve will send a request to Melissa Kelley at the 
     Foundation to draw up a final document for him to sign.  

  Programming/Membership Drive : 
     Mandy  Hodgdon (Occidental Y Manager) responded in an e-mail with a listing of 
     programs now on the Community Center Campus.  A more complete list is posted 
     in the hallway with dates and times.  Diane will see that these are posted on the
     Community Council's website google calendar.  A similar calendar is proposed
     for the OCCAC website.  Y Membership Drive is postponed.  After school program
     begins in January.  A Tai Chi Class begins in January also. Envelopes with address
     of Sonoma County Parks Foundation printed on them would facilitate donations.

  Government Relations:  
     Steve Kay proposed that all voting members pay a $10/yr. membership fee.  This 
     was unanimously accepted by those present.  Annual dues for 2017 were collected.
     A listing and funds are currently held by the secretary.

  Facility:  
     A brochure to help raise funds for the gymnasium floor will be created for the Y to  
     print and for OCCAC to have available for the Craft Faire in December.   Options for
     removal of the old flooring were discussed.

Next Meeting dates:  12/1/16, 1/12/17, 2/2/17, and 3/6/17



    



Help !  The Occidental Community  

Center Gym needs a new floor! 

 

 

As a first project in the Occidental Community Center’s future development, we will be replacing 
the old and bone-jarring vinyl covered concrete floor with a new state-of-the-art floor put 
together with interlocking tiles that provide excellent 
traction and shock absorption with a tough long-
lasting finish.   A new floor would make this a 
destination gym for sports and exercise programs 
……….Like this one…. 

In partnership with the Sonoma County Regional 
Parks Foundation, the Occidental Community Center 
Advisory Council set up a fund for your tax deductible 
donation to the Foundation with funds that will be 
100% used for the new flooring.   

To make a donation, visit or Google “Sonoma County Parks Foundation” and select “Give Now” 
and select a designation “I want my donation to be designated toward”: Sonoma County 
Regional Parks”.    Under the heading:  I want my donation to be dedicated:  type in “Occidental 
Gym Floor”.   A credit card or other payments are accepted and you’ll get a thank you letter and 
receipt for tax purposes.   

Come to our meetings first Thursday of the month at 6:30 PM at the Occidental Community 
Center and find out about being a part of the Occidental community.



From: John Greaves jobgreaves@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Sport Court Maple Select Versus Competitor Imitation Product

Date: November 29, 2016 at 4:48 PM
To: Barrett Park barrett@sportcourtnortherncalifornia.com
Cc: Victoria Johnston seelove33@gmail.com, Danielle Cleary DanielleCleary@sbcglobal.net, Diane OCC Masura tilegal@sonic.net,

Geoff King gking@doblethomas.com, Jane Reid jreid@sonic.net, Jeremy YMCA Hodgon jhodgdon@scfymca.org, Jerri Miller
jerico2520@gmail.com, John Greaves job.greaves@gmail.com, Lizzy Bootcamp Long Westcountybootcamp@gmail.com,
Mandy Hodgdon mhodgdon@scfymca.org, Peter & Chandriga Walker mmraminvest@yahoo.com, Stephen Pollaine
spollaine@yahoo.com, Steve Bair stevebair@hotmail.com, Steve Kay stephenarmandkay@gmail.com

Hello Barrett,
1) I have not received the 3 quotes yet.  Can you get them to me before our meeting on Thursday Dec 1 in the evening?

2) We will be discussing the issues of your offer to help with fund raising at our meeting as well.

3) I contacted Lift Off Floors, he gave me an over the phone quote of $1/square foot or $2/square foot based on the type of wage
structure that exists.  Not sure how to deal with that yet.  We have about 4000 square feet of gym.

John Greaves, Occidental Community Center Advisory Council

On Thu, Nov 10, 2016 at 6:27 PM, Barrett Park <barrett@sportcourtnortherncalifornia.com> wrote:
Hi John,

I am able to get 3 quotes for the Occidental Gym Floor with the specs you've listed out -- however we are not a floor removal
company and would not be including the vinyl floor removal as part of our bid. Going to refer you to a company called Lift Off
Floors, I would give them a call and get a price (530) 681-3001

In terms of helping with the fundraising, I can reach out to residential Sport Court customers in the area to see if they want to
contribute.  Happy to contact some other organizations in the area, but we would need to come up with a "plan" on what we'd be
providing in return for donation i.e. logos on the floor, getting a segment written about the donor in the local paper, etc. 

There are some smaller elements that go into this proposal  i.e. doorways, transitions, cove base, etc that will need to be
evaluated on site.  This is how I can put together a firm proposal.  It sounds like the fund-raising part still needs some attention
and success for this project to move forward.  I've provided you with a range on what this court will cost, so the goal should be to
raise the money needed and when you are ready to make a purchase... and when you're ready I will come up to firm everything
up.  I can get these 3 proposal submitted over to you and get the project moving along at that time. 

Call me with any questions. 

Thanks

On Thu, Nov 10, 2016 at 2:29 PM, John Greaves <jobgreaves@gmail.com> wrote:
Barrett,
Can you get 3 quotes for the floor of the Occidental gym floor with the following specifications:

Also include in your quote the work to remove the current vinyl flooring to allow the new flooring to work well.

You mentioned that you can offer help in fund raising which is very welcome.  We are working with the Sonoma County Parks
department and their Parks Foundation which provides us with a tax deductable donation mechanism.  I can provide more
details on that if needed.  So .... Help.

Thanks,
John Greaves
Programs Committee for the Occidental Community Center Advisory Council

On Thu, Oct 6, 2016 at 8:56 AM, Sport Court <barrett@sportcourtnortherncalifornia.com> wrote:
Yes Response HG is only product with the polyurethane coating.

The colored Response products costs slightly less than the Maple, only by about $.10/sq ft. Not much of a difference

Barrett Park
Vice President
Sport Court of Northern California 



Sport Court of Northern California 
925.766.6820

On Oct 6, 2016, at 8:31 AM, John Greaves <jobgreaves@gmail.com> wrote:

Barrett,
Got it.  The Response HG is the only one withe the super tough surface, right?   Are all the color choices the same price or
is maple more costly?
John

On Thursday, October 6, 2016, Barrett Park <barrett@sportcourtnortherncalifornia.com> wrote:
Hi John,

Please see attached for quote--I sent this back in September, but here it is again in case anyone missed it. 

Also attached is the specification for the Response HG MapleSelect surface--I have highlighted the elements that should
be included in the specification should this project have to go out to bid.  The most important element of what is
highlighted, is the 4 coat factory applied polyurethane clear coat finish....this is what protects the investment, increases
longevity of floor, and provides a high-gloss finish on the surface.  Very important this is included. 

Let me know what questions you have.

On Wed, Oct 5, 2016 at 9:14 AM, John Greaves <jobgreaves@gmail.com> wrote:
Barrett,
Good to talk to you today.  Can you please re-send your quote and the specs for the Maple Select flooring for the
Occidental Community Center gym floor.  We will be discussing this at our meeting on Thursday at 6:30 PM at the
Occidental Community Center.

Thanks,
John Greaves
Occidental Community Center Advisory Council, Program Committee

On Fri, Jul 8, 2016 at 11:39 AM, Barrett Park <barrett@sportcourtnortherncalifornia.com> wrote:
See attachment below for a test done comparing Sport Court Response Maple Select and Snap Sports TuffShield
copy cat product. 

The taber abrasion test is used to perform accelerated wear testing -- on these products, it test how quickly the
taber abraser gets through the coatings on the floor.  This is a reflection of how these floors last and hold up with all
of the foot traffic and use of the floor. 

I will look for some pics of your vinyl floor. 

Thanks

-- 
Barrett Park
Vice President
Corporate Western Region Office
Only ASBA Certified Court Builder & Class A General Engineering Firm in Northern California
General Engineering License #497582

Direct: 925.766.6820
Office: 800.559.7529

Check Out The New Court Builder Application -- Design Your Court

-- 
Barrett Park
Vice President
Corporate Western Region Office


